Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 9:38 AM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: Pedicab license information

From: Ryan Smith < xxxxxx @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 7:15 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxx @a2gov.org>
Subject: Pedicab license information

Hi! Over ten years ago | was a pedicab operator with a couple of U of M business students. | currently work full-time in
physical therapy but was wondering what the current process was for obtaining a permit for operating a pedicab in Ann

Arbor. Thank you for your time and | look forward to hearing from you!

Ryan Smith



